
 
 

 

 

June 15, 2020 

 

 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

2nd Floor, Room-N201 

Harrisburg, PA 17120 

 

RE: Docket No. M-2020-3020055; Consolidated Communications’ Response to Data 

Requests  

 

Dear Ms. Chiavetta: 

 

 Enclosed for filing in the above referenced Docket is Consolidated Communications’ Response to Data 

Requests. 

 

 Please contact me at the number below or sarah.davis@consolidated.com with any questions or concerns 

regarding this filing. 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
Sarah Davis 

Senior Director Government Relations  

Consolidated Communications 

P: 207.535.4188 

 

5 Davis Farm Rd., Portland ME 04103 

mailto:sarah.davis@consolidated.com

